
 

 

 

 

23rd June 2021 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In response to the Government's request and following the increase in cases, we are setting up a 

Test Centre again which will allow us to carry out Covid-19 Lateral Flow Tests. These tests are 

designed to indicate if an asymptomatic person (someone who is not displaying symptoms) has 

Covid 19. 

 

The test centre has been set up in accordance with Government guidelines and the workforce 

administering the tests have been trained to the required standard. 

 

We intend testing consenting pupils (who also have consent from their parents/carers) four times 

before the end of term. Testing is offered on an entirely voluntary basis. If you wish to continue to 

carry out these tests at home, you can opt to do that through the consent form below. However, 

you will be expected to take these tests and register the results though the NHS website. 

 

Please see the Privacy Notice. If you wish your child to be tested at school please click the link 

below to give your consent.  As registrations will be completed on Monday 28th June it is 

imperative that we receive your consent by Sunday 27th June.  

 

Liverpool College COVID-19 Lateral Flow 
Testing Consent Form 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs H Cassidy 

Vice Principal 
 

https://forms.gle/Uzv3g5zzm7e6dhzL8
https://forms.gle/Uzv3g5zzm7e6dhzL8

